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Cheshvan 19, 5727 
November 2nd, 1966 

Rabbi Norman Lamm, 
27 West 86th Street, 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Norman: Wo" t& 

Lawrence Kaplan, another student in our Shimush program, is 
most eager to come under your tutelage. It would appear that 
greatness carries with it such burdens and responsibilites. 

I do hate to burden you so and I know that it is difficult to 
find a place for these students for Shabbos, but since there is 
no substitute for you in the mind of this young man ( and in the 
minds of many others) would you please accept him. 

Lawrence Kaplan, as you will recall, is one of our stars of 
our College Bowl Program. He hails from Far Rockaway and is 
seriously considering a career in the rabbinate, in Chinuch 
or possibly teaching on a higher level. Since your rabbinate 
represents all of these areas, we feel it would be a most 
meaningful experience for him. Please treat this in the same 
Manner as the other student and I am enclosing the necessary 
materials for our records. 

With warmest personal regards, I remain, 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Herbert C> i 
Director, Rabbinic Placement 
Coordinator, Shimush Program 
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